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Monday 14th March 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to a  ‘Year 4 Multiplication Check’ information workshop for 
parents and carers of year 4 children.  
 
These workshops will take place on Friday 18th March at 9:05am and 2:30pm (you only 
need to attend one session).  
This session will give you essential information about the statutory multiplication check 
that all year 4 pupils will complete starting the week beginning 6th June 2022.   
 
Parents/carers who attend will also be given a free pack to help them support their 
child. This pack will contain workbooks, games and incentives to encourage your child to 
practice their times tables at home. It will also include a white board and pen for 
practicing rapid recall and playing multiplication games.  
 

Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you on Friday, 
 

(Ms Duncan and Ms Forbes) 
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